
From: Modi, David [mailto:DMODI@irco.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2012 7:54 AM 
To: Cymbalsky, John 
Subject: Meeting Summary 
 
John, 
  
On November 16, 2012, Ingersoll Rand/Trane met with the Department of Energy to discuss a proposed 
Department rule on certification and enforcement of, among other products, residential and 
commercial air conditioning equipment.  Representing Ingersoll Rand/Trane was Jordan Doria, Jill 
Hootman and David Modi.  From the Department were John Cymbalsky and Ashley Armstrong. 
  
Dave Modi 
Ingersoll Rand 
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